Kristen Mueller

From: stormwater@uctx.gov

Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 12:47 PM

To: ccox6@wm.com; aeades@wm.com

Cc: citymanager@uctx.gov

Subject: UC Address Shapefile for Waste Management

Christopher and Aaron,

Could we possibly reschedule our meeting for Wednesday, Thursday, or Friday of next week sometime between 2:00 PM
and 4:00 PM? If not, Please suggest a date and time. Thank you.

Wesley Keller
City of Universal City

stormwater@uctx.gov
210-659-0333 x722

2150 Universal City Blvd
Universal City, TX 78148
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